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Hi,  

I am writing to support 5NP as someone who has ben fired from the use of 

acupuncture in both clinical and non clinical settings. It is important that communities 

have access to health care that is more accessible and community oriented. Things 

are rapidly changing within our government and giving more people access to health 

care services is imperative. I support community health work and so should you!  


